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APPOSING THE PROPOSED WAITING 

RESTRICTION AT DARTMOUTH 
AVENUE, SHEERWATER 
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20 OCTOBER 2008 

 
 

SUMMARY: 

Wording of the petition: 

Petition apposing the proposed waiting restriction at Dartmouth Avenue, 
Sheerwater. 

Presentation of the Petition: 

We understand the petition is signed by at least 50 people and may be presented 
to the Committee by Lorraine Mackenzie. 
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Paul Fishwick, Local Highways Manager, responded 

Two Petitions have been received objecting to the proposed limited waiting 
restrictions at Dartmouth Avenue (though only the first was received formally by 
the Local Committee). 

The first petition was received from Lorraine Mackenzie of the Oasis Café 
Dartmouth Avenue and signed by 328 people, the second petition was received 
from Jackie Tytherleigh of J K Hair Design Dartmouth Avenue, signed by 108 
people. Both of these shops are located within shopping parade which contains 
19 separate shops. 

The proposals for the limited waiting came from a meeting of the Sheerwater 
Community Local Action Plan Group on the 16 April 2008, which consists of local 
residents and was attended by the Local Highways Manager for Woking. As the 
proposal came from this group no further consultation was made with businesses 
or residents. The proposals were then included within the Waiting Restriction 
Amendments item 11 (minute 31/08 refers) that were agreed at the meeting of 
this Committee on the 23 June 2008 and duly advertised on site and within the 
local newspaper. 
Three objections were received, including the two petitions stated above. The 
Chairman of this Committee County Councillor Mrs Val Tinney, Electoral Division 
Member County Councillor Shamas Tabrez and the Local Highways Manager for 
Woking, have discussed the reasons for the objections against the requirements 
for the waiting restrictions and have concluded that the proposed waiting 
restrictions will NOT be included within the Order and have therefore been 
deleted from the schedule. 
 
 
Paul Fishwick 
Local Highways Manager – Woking 

 

 

 


